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From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Farewell for now

Dear colleagues,

As many of you know, my husband and I will be moving to China at the end of September. 
Fve finally packed up, and today will be my last day at the CPUC. I’m taking a leave of 
absence, so I may be back working with many of you in a year or two. In the meantime (or if I 
don’t come back), please look me up if you find yourself in Beijing! My personal email is

Redacted

It really has been an honor to work with each of you. I’ve learned a tremendous amount in my 
five short years at the Commission, and I hope to cross paths with you again soon.

Best wishes,

Anne

***************************************

Anne Gillette Mills

Generation and Transmission Planning

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5219
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